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From: donotreply@herefordshire.gov.uk

Sent: 04 October 2016 11:50

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a general comment on application P162921/T° by Guy Knappett:

Whilst T agree in principle with the need for more housing, whether this 1s the best location for it is
debatable. [ am a company director with 27 employees located on Rotherwas Industrial Estate. Only 3 of
these employees live south of the river due to the lack of decent housing and schools in the south. It
therefore stands to reason that any development in the north must go along with the relief road otherwise the
severe traffic conditions which Hereford is nationally famous for will be compounded. | would like to see

assurances that this development is consequential on major road infrastructure investment so as to make the
whole project viable.
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